
Michael Barley
Dear Site Manager Mariam Abbot,

I live in Port Angeles and regularly take walks on the trail along the bay. At the July 8th public
meeting I was very disappointed to learn that the clean up plan was for a partial clean up only. I
want to encourage the DOE to reconsider their plan and work for a Level 5 clean up. Rayonier has
made many millions of dollars and left town leaving a contaminated Super Fund site. They should
be held responsible for leaving it in the same condition as it was when they built the mill. I'm
looking forward to the day when my walk along the bay does not include having to pass by the
fenced in area of the mill site. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Barley


